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First name: Ellen

Last name: Ward

Organization: Save Holland Lake

Title: Owner

Comments: The people have overwhelmingly spoken against this project. The Forest Service can save face and

put a stop to this now.

The Forest Service should partner with a non profit to purchase the property at a fair market value and have the

lodge and cabins "adopted' by individuals or groups to help with upkeep in exchange for a reduced rental fee.

Repair and upkeep solved and the locals can have a sense of ownership and know it will be protected in their

hands for generations to come.

The borders around the Wilderness should be maintained and protected, not reduced.


